
We want to thank you for your support! 
 
 
Without the support of my fans and friends, this special documentary would not be 
possible. 
 
I know that this film, while it’s about me, will benefit the Arthritis Association-Michigan, 
as well as the Detroit Children’s Choir – both of which are close to my heart. 
 

• Victoria Rudzewicz 
• John Burtkas, Cherry Creek Vineyard & Winery 


